
Policy on Student Complaints Relating to ABA Program of Legal Education Standards 

 

The Cornell Law School invites students to share any concerns they might have about the 

Law School’s program of legal education as it relates to matters that directly connect to 

ABA Standards. Students having such a concern should submit the concern, in writing, to 

the Associate Dean for Academic Affairs. The student’s written complaint should identify 

the ABA accreditation standard that is at issue and must be signed by the student. The 

Associate Dean for Academic Affairs will work with the appropriate administrator to 

investigate the issue and if possible, to address the concern. The Associate Dean for 

Academic Affairs, as appropriate, shall keep a record of all such complaints for and of 

follow-up action taken for eight years. The student who filed the complaint will be 

provided with a written update on the response within 30 days of receipt of the complaint. 
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